
FROM: THE RT HON ALFRED MORRIS AO SO MP 

28th November 1995 

Dear Stephen, 

I shall be grateful to have your comments on,.-.the.-.-.im.porant 
.x., from Mrs GRO-A_ of 

GRO-A Cheshire GRO-A a in a 
helpful Metter I can send to her at an early date.. 

Yours sincerely, 

G RO-C 

fprAlfred Morris. 

The Rt Hon Stephen Dorrell MP., 
Secretary of State for Health, 
Richmond House, 
75 Whitehall, 
LONDON SW1A 2NS. 
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